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20
th
 December 2013 – The first round of Christmas caroling began at 

Caroline’s home.  The carolers then had to rush back to Taman Jurong to 
visit two more homes.  We started at the first house around 7:45 pm and 
finally finished the last house at 
10:15 pm.  The food was 
fantastic, from Western to 
Teochew cuisine. 
 
About 30 carolers comprising 
youths and dialect ministry 
singers travelled by bus to 
Clementi and back, even singing 
along the way for Uncle William, 
the bus driver.  Who says the 

adults are boring as they sang a 
medley of choruses in multi-
languages on the bus, with the 
youth.  Perhaps it is because 
they did not sing any in Korean, 
giving the impression they were 
less trendy. 
 
It was a fantastic atmosphere of 
joy and good cheer.  You had to 
be there to experience it.  We 
pray that we had brought the joy 

Uncle William 
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of Christmas to all the homes we visited.  May God bless each and every 
home and may those who heard the message be 
open to accept the gift of 
God. 
 
The caroling is still going 
on until the 23

rd
 Dec but 

these will be recorded in 
the next issue of The 
Vine.  


